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Shatnez in Baggio Men’s Suits 
 
 
Shatnez was recently found in Baggio men’s suits.   
The collar stiffener was linen.   
 
This is disturbing because the tag inside the suits states 
clearly, “NO LINEN INSIDE”.   
 
Equally disturbing, some of the tested suits had been 
repaired.  However, an examination of the repair job 
revealed numerous linen threads remaining.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Anyone who purchased a Baggio suit, even if had 
been repaired, is urged to have the suit tested for 
shatnez. 
 
This incidence of shatnez was discovered by the 
Boro Park and Flatbush Shatnez Laboratories. 
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